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Term 4 2023 Date Claimers 

Week 3 16th Swimming 

22nd RSL Luncheon 

Week 4 24th School Photos 

27th World Teacher’s Day 

Week 5 30th Swimming 

4th Mt Molloy Markets 

Week 6   
Nov 

6th Swimming 

10th Pumpin’ Pizzas 

Week 7 13th Swimming 

14th Prep Vision Screening 

Week 9 29th Year 6 Transition Day MSHS 

Week 10   
Dec 

4th Year 6 Graduation Dinner 

6th Presentation Night 

Principal’s news:                                                  

 

Welcome back to Term 4! Where has the year gone? It 

is so hard to believe that we are now at the end of 

Week 2 of Term 4. We have a very busy term ahead! 

Our whole school camp last week was a wonderful way 

to start the term. The behaviour of our students was 

outstanding and the camp itself was lots of fun! A big 

thank you to our school staff for their willingness to give 

up their free time and attend this camp. Thank you also 

to Sonja and Tanith for helping us on camp also. I wish 

to thank our hardworking P&C committee and our     

extended community for their ongoing support. It is   

because of this support that we can offer our students 

many different opportunities, like camp and swimming, 

at a reduced cost to families.  

This week, we surprised our students with a visit from 
the Secret Ninja School. Students enjoyed learning 
some new ‘ninja powers’ which were a hybrid blend of 
gymnastics, martial arts, yoga and dance. Our visitors 
said that it was a joy to train and learn with our students 
and complemented our school’s beautiful and          
welcoming community.    
 
As a school, we are always looking for ways that we 
can improve. Joining our school P&C and/or making a 
time to speak with Miss Budgen or your child’s teacher 
is a great way to make sure your voice is heard. Over 
the next few weeks, we will start planning for 2024. 
Please do not hesitate to offer your ideas and          
suggestions, so that we can continue to make our 
school a great place.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Zarah-Rae Budgen 

RSL Luncheon 

On Sunday 22nd October we 
are privileged to be hosting 
the FND RSL meeting and 
luncheon.  Please show your 
support and assist where you 

can. 








